
 

NT AAIMH LAUNCH 2024 

Please join us for the launch of the NT Branch of the Australian Association for Infant Mental Health 
(AAIMH) on Friday, the 31st of May 2024, at the Darwin Trailer Boat Club. 

In 2023, a small multidisciplinary group of professionals with an interest in infant mental health 
gathered in Darwin and started the process of incorporating an NT branch to join the National AAIMH. 
With our elected committee, recognition by the National AAIMH, and governance in place, we are 
ready for an official launch on Friday, 31st May 2024, with a presentation by our Inaugural 2023 NT 
AAIMH President, Dr Karen Hazell-Raine "Mission Possible: Improving professional and community 
recognition in the NT- infancy and early childhood are critical times for developing emotional, 
physical, and mental health".  

Dr Karen Hazell-Raine is the Associate Professor and Associate Dean of Research and Research 
Training with the CDU Faculty of Health.  Dr Hazell-Raine's experience spans interdisciplinary clinical 
and strategic leadership, service development, education, quality improvement, policy, advanced 
practice in specialist perinatal-infant mental healthcare, violence abuse and neglect services, and the 
dynamic maturational model of attachment and adaptation.  

Please share this invite throughout your networks- We look forward to seeing you there. 

Booking to attend is essential via the link or QR code- https://www.trybooking.com/CQZZI 

 

NT AAIMH Launch 2024 

We welcome all NT AAIMH members and interested community 

members to join us for the launch of the NT branch of the Australian 

Association for... 

www.trybooking.com 

 

https://www.aaimh.org.au/branches/nt/  

Email: ntmembership@aaimh.org.au 
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